The May 19- 2016 meeting of Whips was called to order by
Merry Jo at 6:40 pm at the home of John & Mary Munson.
Members present: Lee Van De Bogart, Mary Van De Bogart,
Amanda Horton, Merry Jo Schieff, Kathy DeLong, Gabe & Barb
Recla, John & Mary Munson.

Minutes from the previous meeting were read and accepted as
corrected.

Kathy gave the treasure’s report. Our beginning balance is
$3388.21 and ending balance is $10,654.61. We have 3 new
memberships of $75. The Megan Clinic brought in $1638 with
expenses of $1020 and Birt Arena $505. March play day
income was $120, and arena charge of $150. HDT income was
$8485. We made a facilities deposit of $1000 for the Ford
Idaho Horse for the HDT.

Mary VDB said we now have 19 individual memberships and
8 family memberships. She will get a list out to everyone soon.

There was no additional inquiry on the beginners driving
workshop for May 21-22 at the Birt Arena. We have the facility
from 9-4 on both days. Amanda will be instructing several
people about driving competitions and what each section
involves, beginning noon on Saturday. Anyone can come out
either day and use the facilities for $15.

Amanda announced that she has received 40 entries for “A
Drive in the Park”. The break even is 46. She received $1200
in sponsorships. There will be an old fashion Bar-B-Cue for the
dinner meal. Awards will be handed out at the Saturday night
banquet.

A play day is scheduled at Carolyn Phillip’s October 8th.
The Pleasure Driving show is October 22-23.

The Western Idaho horse events at the fair will be on August
22-24. The games will be on Wednesday.

The next meeting will be July 20t at the Munson'’s residence.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:06pm.



